
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

CHAIR 

The Honorable Miguel A. Cardona 
Secretary of Education 
U.S. Department of Education 
1990 K Street, NW, 5th Floor 
Washington, DC 20006 

Dear Secretary Cardona: 

March 13, 2024 

I am pleased to submit the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC's) 2023 Annual 
White House Black Initiative Agency Plan. The Plan includes the NRC's efforts to strengthen the 
capacity and competitiveness of Black Americans and Predominantly Black Institutions in 
pursuing opportunities to participate in Federal programs and initiatives. The NRC's Plan is 
consistent with Executive Order 14050, "White House Initiative on Advancing Educational 
Equity, Excellence, and Economic Opportunity for Black Americans," dated October 19, 2021. 
The NRC continues to place a great deal of focus on this area. 

If you have questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me or 
Vonna Ordaz, Director, Office of Small Business and Civil Rights, at Vonna.Ordaz@nrc.gov or 
301-415-7380. 

Sincerely, 

C-----C?------_:-r: ~ 
Christopher T. Hanson 

Enclosure: 
As stated 




